30. She has had suggestions of toner for the copier, computer cartridges, paper products and possibly a new freezer to store extra Wheat supplies. Flo and Barbara volunteered to look for a freezer.

Sheila will be off 6/9 and 6/23 and will leave at 12:30 on 6/29 and will be gone on 6/30.

Sheila also said the deadline for suggestions for spending the extra money will be June

On Tuesday, August 16 from 10:00 to 11:00 the V.N.A. will present a discussion on how to prevent falls for seniors.

On August 18 from 9:30 to 11:30 a representative from D'Ambrosia Eye Care will be here to discuss any eye problems seniors have.

August 23 is the date for the annual summer picnic which will be located at the Great

Brook Farm area this year.

August 31st is the date for the trip to the Newport Playhouse and luncheon.

September 28 is the date for the trip to the Mohegan Sun.

Murial Diaz will be presenting "Elizabeth the 1st" on October 26.

The Holiday Party will be on December 7 at the Cornerstones in Leominster.

The meeting ended at 12:00 noon.

Submitted by Margaret Nangle, secretary